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From: David Anthes <onesherpa15@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, February 7, 2018 2:11 PM
To: HAGNR Exhibits
Subject: Hb 4029 opposition

Hello, 

I would like to register my opposition to this bill that prohibits bridges on the upper Deschutes.  Having such a 
bridge would mean a lot to the citizens of bend, mostly as an alternative way to access the national forest 
without cars....using nonmotorized transit.  This is something Bend needs with our growing population. 

This bill is neither progress nor environmental protection...please count me as one more Bend citizen against 
this bill, and pro transit options. 

Thank you, 

David Anthes 
61543 marlece ln 
Bend Or 


